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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/01/2020  09:00:292019/5948/P OBJ Stephen Carter I am concerned about noise from the proposed air conditioning units on the side of the lift shaft which will 

impact the top floor of 2 and 3 Hanway Place in particular including my flat.  As 2 and 3 Hanway Place are not 

air-conditioned noise will have an even bigger impact in the summer when windows are opened.  Should 

instead the units be placed on the roof facing upwards so noise goes up and what guarantees are there on 

noise output.
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